
 

 

March 3, 2015 

REQUESTS FOR PROPOSALS 

COST ESTIMATING SERVICES FOR PHASE II OF THE  

WEST HOLLYWOOD PARK MASTER PLAN 

IMPLEMENTATION 
 

The City of West Hollywood (“City”) seeks to retain the services of a highly-qualified firm 

(“Consultant”) to provide an estimate of probable cost for construction of the West 

Hollywood Park Phase II Project on the 50% and 100% Construction Document 

milestones for the West Hollywood Park Master Plan Implementation Phase II Project 

(“Project”). 

 

Firms are invited to respond to the Request for Proposals (RFP).  The complete RFP is 

posted on the City’s website at http://www.weho.org/city-hall/city-clerk/public-notices 

and is also available by way of the Office of the City Clerk.   

 

Proposers must submit required documentation by 3:00 p.m., March 23, 2015 

addressed to:  

 
 

City of West Hollywood 
City Clerk 

8300 Santa Monica Boulevard 
West Hollywood, CA 90069 
Attn: Francisco Contreras 

 
 

The package should be clearly labelled: 
 
 

RFP: WHP PII – Cost Estimating Services 
Name of Consultant 

Consultant’s Address 
Consultant’s Contact Person 

Consultant’s Telephone Number 
 
 
 

Proposals received after that date and time will not be considered. 
 


